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ICC Denies Ameren Request for Additional Revenue

The Illinois Commerce Commission Wednesday denied a request by Ameren Illinois to raise rates to cover administrative and general expenses. 
In 2005, Ameren filed a request with the ICC seeking approximately $200 million in new revenue.  In November, 2006, however, the Commission approved $97 million in new revenue to cover expenses associated with delivering power to customers.  It was the first increase in delivery rates for customers of Ameren CIPS, Ameren CILCO and AmerenIP since deregulation of the electric industry in 1998.  The Commission denied the company recovery of an estimated $50.3 million in expenses projected for administrative and general service items prompting Ameren to seek rehearing of those issues.

The order on rehearing issued by the Commission today finds that Ameren failed to prove that $50.3 million in additional revenue for services such as legal work, regulatory costs, accounting, engineering and information technology was justified.
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